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Policy  

Knowledge

All candidates for faculty positions who are interviewed on-campus
must be interviewed by the Dean or one of the Associate Deans.
The interviewer should be provided with (a) the candidate’s
curriculum vitae, (b) letters of recommendation, and (c) the
substantive information regarding the candidate’s prior teaching
performance already obtained by the recruiting unit.  

All such candidates for teaching positions at the assistant professor
level must be provided with an opportunity for a substantive
instructional interaction with undergraduate students, so that the
recruiting unit can assess the candidate’s potential to be an
effective teacher of  University of Arizona undergraduate students.
Such instructional opportunities are recommended for candidates
for senior positions, but are not required in cases where the prior
record regarding the candidate’s teaching performance is clear and
positive.
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